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To:
Cc:
Subject: Local Plan Review

Sarah the following is the resolution of the Rixton with Glazebrook Parish Council:- 
  
B. WBC Local Plan Review 
The Clerk submitted copy of the above document for consideration. 

RESOLVED:- The Parish Council would wish the Green Belt boundaries to remain the same 
especially as the HS2 proposal would impact tremendously into the Green Belt an this is felt to be 
sufficient loss and devastation to the Parish. The Parish Council also felt the need to retain the 
rural aspect of the Parish. It was also felt that no additional housing could be supported. The need 
also to protect the SSSI at the Rixton Brickworks site. 
Could you please confirm receipt of this response.  
Thank you 
Marilyn Lowe 
Clerk to the Parish Council 




